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My position on [SB 4154] is NEUTRAL. 

 

My testimony today concerns itself with how [SB 1567] should be applied to [SB 

4154]. 

 

With reference to the aforementioned 'fuel farm and expansion'; How old are the 

Tanks containing Aviation fuels? How old are the pipelines? How is the under-ground 

tested for fuel contaminants? Are funds set aside for capital improvements to remove 

aging fuel tanks (if any)? 

 

I am uncertain if my concerns of seismic vulnerability as to the 'fuel farm' and 

proposed expansion is valid. 

 

[SB 1567] should cause alarm to every Oregonian. 

 

I wish continued success of the La Grande/Union County Airport. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 


